











Children In Need

Monday 5th November 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

As you may know, Children In Need day is coming up on the 16th of October. We're going to raise money for the charity, but we need your help. The school council have discussed with their classmates and decides that all children may come to school in spots and stripes, crazy hair, yellow or brown (if wanted), pyjamas or any silly outfit. Also, please do not let your child come to school in the pyjamas they have just slept in. For a donation of 50p or more.

This year we will be hosting a biscuit and cake sale with the prices ranging from 5p to 30p. These will be sold at breaktime. We are kindly requesting parents to donate cakes to our sale on that day. As well as that, we are having a 'design a t- shirt or poster' competition with 8 runners up and 8 winners. To enter this competition you have to donate an entry of 50p. The 8 winners will receive a small pudsy bear and the 8 runners up will get a keyring. Staff will be encouraged to do art and craft activities at some point during the day at no charge. They will also inform pupils of how Children In Need money was spent in the previous years.

Thankyou for your support

Coundon Primary School Councillors and Head pupils.